
SIVANATH SASTRI COLLEGE 
ADMISSIONS 2021-22 

 

Onboarding of Students Not Yet in Contact with Any Department 

 

It has come to the notice of the Admissions Sub-Committee that some students have not yet 
been added to any Departmental group, and are directing queries to the Admissions Sub-
Committee or the Website technical helpline in this regard. This is largely due to incorrect 
contact information provided by the students themselves at the time of application which 
has prevented the students from being contacted. Since classes have started from 1st October 
2021, they risk missing out on attendance. 

Such students are required to fill up the form given below with correct details within the 
next two days i.e. by 2.11.2021. The data from this form will be shared with the Departments 
concerned for relevant onboarding into Departmental WhatsApp Groups.  

https://forms.gle/ky8Ze6tFwwmm3meK6 

Students who have already been contacted or candidates who have not taken admission to 
the College are not to fill up this form.  

It is reiterated that Departmental faculty will contact the students and hence, students are 
once again asked not to direct such queries to the Admissions Sub-Committee as the Sub-
Committee members will not be able to add the students individually to relevant groups.  

 

Dated : 30.10.2021  

 

By Order  

Admissions Sub-Committee  

Sivanath Sastri College  

 


